
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

Notice is hereby given that the Weber County Commission will hold a public hearing on 

November 27, 2018. The meeting will start at 5:30 PM. The hearing is regarding a proposal to 

change the Western Weber County Resource Management Plan and the Ogden Valley General 

Plan specifically related to forest firefighting management of roadless areas on Forest Service 

Land. This amendment is focusing on the County’s limited role in offering the state and the 

forest service guidance as to appropriate forest management principles. The plan amendment 

also includes a revised future trails map for the Western Weber County Planning Area.  

 

The hearing will be held in the Commission Chambers, 1st Floor, Weber Center, 2380 

Washington Blvd., Ogden, Utah. Copies of the proposals may be reviewed in the Weber 

County Planning Division Office located in Suite #240 of the Weber Center. Meeting date may 

be subject to change. Please call 801-399-8791 ahead of time to confirm the meeting schedule. 

Any other questions about the proposal may be directed to Charlie Ewert at 

cewert@webercountyutah.gov or 801-399-8763. 

 


